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WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS  
A big welcome to all new residents. We 
hope you will be comfortable & happy 

in your new home. Please do not 
hesitate to ask staff for assistance with 
anything, they are more than happy to 

help. 

 

New Staff 
We would like to welcome new staff 
members Emma Petch & Holly Davey 

to OC. Emma has been an employee of 
OC before. She moved to the Far East 

with her family & recently moved back 
to our area. Emma rejoins us as a 
Senior member of our Care Team. 
Holly is new to working in Care, we 

would like to welcome her to our Care 
Team.  

Dignity in Care Action Day February 1st 





 


